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Fisher Phillips Offers Kansas City Businesses Resources for
Dealing with COVID-19

News

3.27.20


The Kansas City Business Journal has compiled a set of guides to help companies in the region find

information that will help them deal with the COVID-19 pandemic. In the Business Journal’s list of

valuable resources, Fisher Phillips was cited for “offering employment information regarding

COVID-19 on its website.” Kansas City lawyer Samantha Monsees was also highlighted as a local

labor and employment resource who recently spoke with Business Journal and offered valuable

insights about the Families First Coronavirus Response Act.

To read the article, visit the Kansas City Business Journal (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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